TO: Mark Cochran

 

On behalf of Chair, Clarence Watson, and Executive Director, Eric Young, I express our appreciation for your willingness to accept the assignment 
to serve on the Administrative Council of the Southern Region Sustainable Agriculture Research and Education Program (SARE) as a representative of the Southern Region Experiment Station Directors.  

 

You are replacing Dr. Tom Klindt (TN) in this assignment, and by copy of this message, I'm informing Jeff Jordan, SARE Director, of your appointment and asking that he contact you with any pertinent information regarding this committee.

